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22 MARCH 2024 

 

Shareholder Meeting Request Withdrawn  
 

PGG Wrightson Limited (PGW) advises that it has received notice from Agria (Singapore) Pte Ltd 
(Agria) that it has withdrawn its notice issued on 8 February 2024 requesting that a special 
shareholders meeting be convened to consider several proposed director changes. 

The PGW Board welcomes this development and has determined that preparations for the 
proposed special meeting will now not be needed.   

Agria and the PGW Board have determined that the current composition and the majority of the 
membership of the Board continue to have an appropriate balance of expertise, skills, and 
independence.  
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